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Department of Psychology – Weekly Bulletin: 20/10/23 
 
Please send any information to hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk you 
wish to share. 
Each weekly bulletin will be shared every Friday – We hope you have a lovely weekend! 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
WIE/ WIHEA PromoƟons Support 
 
Warwick InsƟtute of Engagement's PromoƟon and Reward Learning Circle team up with WIHEA each year to run this 
series of support workshops for academic staff looking to apply for a promoƟon. The WIE session will specifically 
focus on supporƟng you with your Impact, Outreach and Engagement case. The WIHEA sessions, which run 
immediately aŌerwards and talk through the process more broadly. You can book for both, or just one. Both 
sessions will feature presentaƟons from staff recently promoted, some advice on framing applicaƟons and plenty of 
Ɵme for quesƟons and answers. 
  

 STF/ SRF/ Associate Professor - Tuesday 7 Nov, 12pm-1:30pm 
 Reader/ Professor - Wednesday 15 Nov, 12pm-1:30pm 

   

Register Here 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Public Engagement Masterclasses 
 
Sharing your work with the public - CreaƟng events and acƟviƟes 
Thursday 26 October, 1-4pm, Wolfson Research Exchange, The Library. 
With Dr Jamie Gallagher 
 
This workshop will guide you through the ways to create engaging hands on acƟviƟes based on your research or 
your area of work. Through exercises and interacƟon parƟcipants will gain understanding of how to communicate 
more effecƟvely whatever the seƫng. Ideal for groups or individuals working towards an event or looking for new 
ideas to share their work. 
  
Taking your presenƟng skills to the next level 
Wednesday 14 February, 1:30-4:30pm, Ramphal 
With Anna Ploszajski 
 
If you're a keen public engager who'd like to know how to make your presentaƟons more impacƞul then this is the 
session for you. We've invited Anna Ploszajski, an award winning communicator, to join us for this mulƟdisciplinary 
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engagement masterclass on taking your presentaƟons to the next level. We're especially encouraging those who are 
signed up to take part in the Resonate FesƟval of Science and Technology to come along to this session with their 
planned presentaƟons in mind. 
  
Infotopia: How to create impacƞul infographics 
Ready to engage audiences, drive change and unleash your impact?  
Part 1: E-Course - sign up and complete at any point between now and 31 July 2024 
 
The bulk of the learning for this course is done through a self directed online E-course. This can be completed in 
your own Ɵme, however registraƟon for the course must be completed ASAP. You'll receive an email explaining how 
to access the course upon registraƟon. 
 
Part 2: E-Course Follow up Q&A Workshop 
 
Thursday 2 November, 12-1pm, Zoom or Tuesday 5 March, 12-1pm. 
 
This follow up workshop is opƟonal, but is your chance to ask quesƟons about the content from the E-course, and 
also contains addiƟonal informaƟon which will compliment what you've learnt. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Conference of Multimodality in Early Interactions (CoMEIn) 

Dear colleagues, 

It is our pleasure to invite you to the Conference of Multimodality in Early Interactions (CoMEIn) for ECRs, to be held 
on the 18th of April 2024 at the University of Warwick.  

“CoMEIn” for ECRs is a one-day interdisciplinary conference that aims to provide a platform for PhD students and 
post-doctoral researchers to share their findings, insights and unique perspectives on the role of multimodality (i.e., 
various modes of communication such as gesture, prosody, speech etc.) in early caregiver-child interactions, and 
how this may shape communicative development in the early years. There will be keynote speeches from 
established scholars on cross-disciplinary topics related to the overarching theme of multimodality in early 
interactions, as well as a careers talk and Q&A session from a panel of academics in the field, for ECRs to gain insight 
into securing a job in academia.  

As such, we encourage ECRs working on the topic of multimodality in early interactions, to be a part of this 
wonderful event and secure the opportunity to: present their findings, network with fellow exciting minds in the 
field, gain insight into academic professional development, and foster the potential for future collaborations. We are 
inviting two types of contributions: oral presentations or posters.  

Submit via email to: Comein.organiser@warwick.ac.uk 

Deadline: Friday 22nd December 2023  

 

For more event information and guidance on submissions, please visit: 
https://warwick.ac.uk/fac/sci/psych/research/language/pgrworkshop/ 

 

Best wishes, 
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The CoMEIn 2024 Organising CommiƩee 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
UKRI funded Knowledge Transfer Partnership  (KTP) event 
 
Dear All, 
  
I am pleased to invite you to a UKRI funded Knowledge Transfer Partnership  (KTP) event at Warwick on Tuesday 5 
December - see below for further details and registraƟon. Please forward to any of your colleagues and contacts 
who might be interested in finding out more: 
  
Click here to register: hƩps://warwick.ac.uk/services/ris/impacƟnnovaƟon/knowledge-transfer-partnerships/5-
decmber-2023/ 
  
KTP for Academics Event (Academics and anyone interested in finding out the latest news about KTPs are welcome). 
Tuesday 5 December, 2023 @11:15am – 1:30pm, followed by refreshments. 
Scarman , Warwick University Campus 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Mobility annual review 
 
I hope the start of the year has gone well. To provide an overview of the academic year just gone, I’ve aƩached the 
link to the Student Mobility annual review which provides an overview of acƟviƟes undertaken on full-year, short 
term and virtual mobility.   
 
It was a busy year – and thank you for publicising the short-term events.  I hope this year we also receive a lot of 
interest from students to study overseas on the growing number of opportuniƟes.   The purpose of this review is to 
give you an overview of the numbers and if you wish to liŌ the charts for Open Days, or for briefing sessions, please 
feel free.  I’ve included some nice student pieces from short term bursaries and the impact this has made to 
students’ futures.  You will also see the long list of work placements – very impressive list of companies.  For this 
year, I also added to the report the list of all our partners and current balances. This is mainly if you wish to think 
about engaging with other universiƟes, it is interesƟng to see if we already have a link.  Our Study Abroad website 
also now has a map of the current places available.  In the next week or so, our team hope to be able to upload 
another map linked to student comments which is nice for future students to use.  The Instagram pages are also 
growing in popularity and give some great student stories. Warwick Study Abroad (@warwickstudyabroad) • 
Instagram photos and videos 
 
The Annual review is here if you wish to take a look:  
hƩps://warwick.ac.uk/services/studentopportunity/studentmobility/staff/study_abroad_final_report_2022_2023.d
ocx 
 
You may also be interested in the Global OpportuniƟes Showcase which will be held on 15 November from 
1300.   More details will follow on this – but it looks to be an interesƟng chance to see the wide range of opƟons 
available. 
 
All the best, and thanks for your help throughout the year.  
 
Best 
Helen 
 
Helen Johnson  
Head of Student Mobility  
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University of Warwick  
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
"A new database of Areas of Research Interest has been developed by the Government OƯice for 
Science and the Economic and Social Research Council." 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-one-stop-shop-to-find-the-topics-government-is-
interested-in-
researching?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery#:~:text=A%20new%20database%20of%
20Areas,Economic%20and%20Social%20Research%20Council.&text=Government%20Chief%20Sci
entific%20Adviser%20Dame,Areas%20of%20Research%20Interest%20database 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Adriano’s Study 
 
Hello everyone, 
 
Apologies for being cheeky. I am running a study on the percepƟon of speech disorders and was wondering whether 
you would like to parƟcipate. 
It will take no more than 10mins. There will be a surprise at the end. 
Please follow the link, should you be interested, and please disseminate as widely as possible. 
 
hƩps://warwick.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ablzbhq29eeokCO 
 
Thank you so much in advance, 
 
Adriano 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Second Year Students – Studying Abroad 
 
Dear Departmental colleagues, 
 
The Ɵme has come for second year students (and some first year if your department allows it) to consider whether 
they might be interested in going on their year abroad next year (2024/25)! 
 
The Student Mobility team are hosƟng two introductory online informaƟon sessions about year abroad, how the 
applicaƟon process will work and an introducƟon on Ɵmelines for applicaƟon. 
 
Typically our team are in touch with the Study Abroad Coordinator for your department in November to let you 
know places available for the next academic year which your students can apply for. ApplicaƟons are then opened in 
December. Your departmental Study Abroad Coordinator will then review applicaƟons and allocate your 
departmental places. 
 
Departments oŌen hold their own Study Abroad informaƟon events which are fantasƟc. However we would be 
grateful if you could also share informaƟon about the general Student Mobility sessions in addiƟon. If you would 
also like a member of the Student Mobility team to aƩend your departmental session in order to assist with 
answering quesƟons/just offer some general support then do let us know the Ɵme/date/locaƟon of your event and 
we shall do our best to be there. 
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ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Please can you arrange for the below informaƟon regarding the Student Mobility Team informaƟon sessions to be 
circulated to relevant students (usually current second years) within your department so that they can come along 
online and ask any quesƟons they have. Staff from departments are also very welcome to log on and aƩend. No 
registraƟon is required, just click the links. These shall also be posted on the front page of the Student Mobility 
website in the ‘News’ secƟon. 
 
Thanks in advance for your help. 
 
Link to session on Thursday 26 October 2023 here 
Link to session on Wednesday 8 November 2023 here 
 

 
 
Link to session on Thursday 26 October 2023 here 
Link to session on Wednesday 8 November 2023 here 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Share your passion for Science, Engineering or CompuƟng with the public! 
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Created by the Department of Physics and Warwick Arts Centre, the annual, award-winning Warwick Christmas 
Lectures aim to inspire and engage the next generaƟon of scienƟsts. Here at Warwick InsƟtute of Engagement, 
we’re looking for interacƟve science acƟviƟes to accompany this year’s Christmas Lectures on the evenings of the 
30th November and 7th December! 
 
Live Labs are open to staff and students at all levels and all experience.  
 
We welcome acƟviƟes and interacƟons based on your research but if you’re not ready to share your own work, or 
you don’t do research, there are sƟll plenty of opportuniƟes to deliver interacƟons.  
 
Could you lead one of these fun science stands? Find out more here. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Kate 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grant OpportuniƟes 
 
Dear all, 
 
Please see aƩached the updated list of grant opportuniƟes, compiled by R&IS. One thing to note is that the next 
deadline for many ESRC responsive mode grants is January 25th. 
 
Best, 
-Adam  
 
------ 
Adam N. Sanborn 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
It's International Pronouns Day: take the pledge, sign up for the workshop! 
 
To observe this internaƟonal event we're promoƟng our Pronouns Pledge (hƩps://warwick.ac.uk/pronounspledge), 
which includes six simple acƟons to advance inclusive pronouns pracƟces at Warwick, as well as our upcoming 
workshop on challenging incorrect pronouns and misgendering which takes place Friday 27th October. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Wildlife Photography CompeƟƟon 
 
Hi all, smile, we have set up a Wildlife Photography CompeƟƟon - with a deadline of the 15th November 2023 at 
9am. There are two categories - wildlife on campus and wildlife in your local area. There is a prize of a £15 voucher 
for the Zero Waste shop in the SU available for the winner of each category. Lots more informaƟon here: Wildlife 
Photography CompeƟƟon (warwick.ac.uk) We look forward to seeing your pictures camera. 
 

 Wildlife Photography CompeƟƟon Promo.png 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
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Mental Health Awareness Training 
 
In case anyone is interested in attending the Mental Health Awareness Training -  

New dates for this popular session have now been released for this term.  Please complete the revised Registration 
Form and indicate which session you wish to attend.  NB please select just ONE date.   

If you have any queries, please do get in touch by emailing MHTraining@warwick.ac.uk. 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
Hannah. 
 
Hannah Austin (She/Her) 
PA to Derrick Watson, Head of Psychology, University of Warwick 
Please note my working hours are 8:30am till 4:30pm Monday to Thursday and 9:00am till 4:00pm on Friday. 
Room H1.41, Humanities Building I Coventry I CV4 7AL 
www.warwick.ac.uk/ or chat with me on Teams! 
Hannah.o.austin@warwick.ac.uk  
 

 
 


